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Comments: Hello, I have read the appraisal of the impact pertaining to the proposed withdrawal for 20 years of

around 200,000 plus acres in the Thompson Divide are to new uses while a more detailed investigation of future

disposition of this land is carried out. I support the withdrawal while a more detailed analysis proceeds. I have

watched the sometimes chaotic opening up of untouched land in my region and the consequent negative impact

on natural life and its sustainability.  Responsible community leadership is essential over use of our natural

resources that includes leaving pristine what can be left pristine. Sorry this is so general. I do not have the time

for a more involved set of comments. Thank you however for a chance to comment.  Sincerely,  Suzanne Kuffler


